
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher, 

 

I'm an Oregon resident, living here in Salem. I'm also a mental health professional, 

which means I've worked firsthand with rape survivors. 

 

I support passing SB 482. Forcing survivors to annually renew their restraining orders is 

a traumatic burden. The state should not force sexual assault survivors to retraumatize 

themselves just to stay safe. 

 

Please pass SB 482. 

 

Thank you. 

 

--  

Spencer Wharton 

(503) 891-5176 

 


